

GENERAL, THORACIC & MINIMALLY INVASIVE SURGERY

every child deserves our best

Daniel A. Bambini, MD Andrew M. Schulman, MD Graham H. Cosper, MD Thomas M. Schmelzer, MD Nicholas E. Bruns, MD Iessica M. Pierce. PNP-AC Metroview Professional Building 1900 Randolph Road, Suite 210 Charlotte, NC 28207 Telephone 704/370-0223 Fax 704/370-0799 www.pedsurgical.com Duncan Morton, Jr., MD

Emeritus

Robert J. Attorri, MD

Emeritus

Amy J. Combs

Administrator

September 30, 2024

Dear Valued Patient,

Pediatric Surgical Associates has always strived to provide the best, safest, and highest quality surgical care for your children. To further that goal, we have decided to join Atrium Health. On November 1, Pediatric Surgical Associates will become Atrium Health Levine Children's Pediatric Surgery. Everything you know and trust about us is staying the same, but with the added expertise and resources of Atrium Health. Here is what's happening on November 1:

Future appointments will be at Medical Center Plaza in Charlotte

Starting November 4, your child's appointments will be at a new address, less than 10 minutes from our current location:

Atrium Health Levine Children's General Surgery Medical Center Plaza 1001 Blythe Blvd., Suite 4115A Charlotte, NC 28203

Surgeries will be performed at Levine Children's Hospital

Atrium Health Levine Children's Hospital is a dedicated children's hospital, with services that include pediatric anesthesia, child life and many other pediatric support services, and has been named a Best Children's Hospital by U.S. News & World Report. Plus, it's located conveniently next to our new office space.

· Your child will have easy access to a robust family of care

As one team, we will combine our expertise and experience to bring exceptional care to the children in this community. We're here to make this an easy transition for your family. All medical records will automatically transfer for your convenience. Our contact number will remain the same, **704-370-0223**. As always, you can call it anytime with any questions or concerns.

Thank you for trusting us with your child's care. We look forward to seeing them at their next visit!

Sincerely,

Daniel A. Bambini, MD Graham H. Cosper, MD

Doniel a. Bombisi ma Shhatt. Com

Nicholas E. Bruns, MD

Andrew M. Schulman, MD

Thomas M. Schmelzer, MD

Thombling